
King George V Playing Field Committee Meeting –3 January  2018; 7.30 at the pavilion.  
 
 
1. Apologies : Andrew Holdsworth, Tina Lambert 
2. Attendees : Emma Elford, Stephen Morris, Kelvin Speirs, Jo Taylor,  Sabino Petruccelli, 

Jo Taylor, Luke Hayman, Jane Donovan, Stephen Bodsworth 
 
 
3. The minutes of the last meeting had been distributed prior to the meeting and were agreed. 
 
Matters Arising 
7b is to be deleted as incorrect. The goal posts had been replaced and are waiting the 
installation of nets. 
 
 
4. Refurbishment  

a) Stephen Bodsworth joined the meeting and reported his progress to date and had a 
number of questions for the committee. This resulted in consideration of priorities for 
refurbishment. Work on the roof and cladding were a priority and the committee 
agreed to de-prioritise the flooring in the main hall.  

b) EE is meeting a representative from “Leader” the following day.  
c) Arrangements have been made for painting the new rooms.  

 
5. User Reports 
 

a) Junior Football 
Due to weather and the pitch conditions, the club is currently not using the field. 
Fixtures have been held away or at Great Walstead. Training is taking place at other 
venues. 

b)   Football 
Both teams are struggling and have problems with fixtures at present as the ground is 
too wet. They are training at Burgess Hill Academy. 

c) Cricket/Stoolball 
Both clubs are to hold AGMs in the near future.  
 
No report from Archery and Honeybees 

 
6. Maintenance 

a) This is covered by the refurbishment.  
 
7. Any Other Business 
 

a) Litter Picking. There had been a good turnout and had been worthwhile. Another 
event will be arranged in early September.  

 
 The next playing field meeting is set for Wednesday 7 March  2018 at 7.30 in the Pavilion. 

 


